ADDENDUM to the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Term Contract for Electrical Work
(C3) RFP No. E12-029

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

ADDENDUM NO.: ONE CURRENT DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS:
August 19, 2011
PREVIOUS ADDENDA: NONE

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

The following items of the contract are modified as herein indicated. This addendum has been
issued and is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division webpage
at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering ftp/contracts/Contracts.php

Iltem No. 1 Page 3 — Section 1.3 - Minimum Qualifications. Delete the first sentence and
replace with the following: “Proposing firm must have at least one employee who
holds a State of Alaska Electrical Administrator License in the category of
Unlimited Commercial Wiring.”

After the first sentence, insert the following sentence: “At least one employee
must have a minimum of five years experience at the journeyman electrician
level.”

Item No. 2 Page 8 — Section 1.9 — Performance of Contract. Delete all references to the
Purchasing Division and replace with “Engineering Contract Administrator.”

Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged or your proposal may be considered non-
responsive. Acknowledge the addendum in the submitted proposal.

Jennifer Mannix

) Contract Administrator
Date Issued: __ /.‘!9- f/ ]




